BoRit Asbestos NPL Site
Weekly Summary - January 25 to January 30, 2010

REMOVAL OPERATIONS UPDATE

Work completed this week:

1.

The site received approximately 2 % inches of rain between Sunday (1/24) through
Monday (1/25). The water level in Rose Valley Creek rose more than 30 inches. All
major site activities were suspended for Monday and Tuesday.

Preparation of the Rose Valley Creek work area resumed on Wednesday. The
contractor continued surveying/marking elevations and grading prior to installation of
concrete cable mats.

Installation of concrete cable mats resumed on Thursday and continued through
Saturday. Approximately 48 linear feet of the creek were completed this week.

On Wednesday, the Community Involvement Coordinators distributed a fact sheet (in
West Ambler) regarding the upcoming CAG/EPA meeting to be held on Wednesday,
February 3, 2010 at American Legion Post on Maple Street.

Work scheduled for next week:

1.

3.

Continue installation of the cable concrete mats along the Rose Valley Creek area.
Continue minor excavation/grading of the streambed/banks and collection of ACM
debris from Rose Valley Creek and the reservoir bank/berms.

Continue dust suppression activities as needed.

REMEDIAL OPERATIONS UPDATE

1.

Initial Remedial Investigations (sampling of soil, surface water and ground water)
was completed on January 21, 2010.



